
MEMORANDUM 

To: Mayor Kogon and Members of Council 

From: Natalie LeBlanc, Municipal Clerk 

Date: April 17, 2023 

Subject: Second Readings of Developments Agreements, Amendment to the Land 
Use Bylaw Zoning Map and Bylaws 

This memorandum is being provided as an update to Council. 

Second Reading of the development agreements for 9 North Adelaide Street and 52 
Hickman Street, as well as an amendment to the Land Use Bylaw Zoning map to 
rezone the property at 36/38 Beacon Street will be on the Council agenda next week. 

Second Reading of the Mobile Vending Bylaw, Local Improvement Bylaw and 
Discharge into Public Sewers Bylaw will also be on next week’s agenda. 

 

 

 


